

B_{oughton} - U_{nder} - B_{lean} News

24th January 2019

Dream - Believe - Achieve Together

- A group of children will be performing at the O2 arena on Thursday as part of a Young Voices concert. They have spent a number of months practising and are all very excited about next week.
- 8 children from year 6 took part in a netball match against Bysing Wood Primary School. A great first match – well done.
- On Wednesday we had a meeting with our School Improvement Partner, Christine Wilson. We enjoyed sharing our successes and plans for the future with her. She then had a walk around the school, visiting the classes and talking to some of the children. Christine was impressed by the way the children articulated their learning.



January

31st Young Voices O2

February

18th-22nd Half Term

25th Staff development day

28th Appeti Tennis lesson Yr 1

Collective Worship this week has been led by Mr Way, Mr Warner, Miss Holmes and Reverend Paul Glass. Our theme continues to be 'generosity' and on Monday we looked at how it is much better to be cheerfully generous as opposed to begrudgingly generous.

Dear Lord, Help us today to do the best that we can everyday. To think of the happiness and friendships we have and to think of how lucky we are. Amen by Kerys-Mae (Year 6)

Just a reminder that children need to have named warm coats, hats, scarves in school as temperatures have really dropped.

Winter Arrangements

In case of snow, don't forget you can check whether the school is open by:

- Looking on the Kent closures website
- Listening to the local radio
- Looking on our website
- Receiving a message via schoolcoms.

Looking at the school's Facebook page.

The majority of school clubs start again next week. Unfortunately we did not have enough children signing up for House of the Crafty Fox Art Club so this has been cancelled.

We still have spaces at Drama Club on a Monday – this has now been opened up to year 3.

We also still have spaces at Boxing Club on a Thursday morning and this has now been opened up to year 2.

Herne Bay Hockey Club are coming in for 3 sessions in February on a Friday for years 3 to 6 for £9. We need more players for this club.

Other spaces are still available at other clubs – please sign up at the office.

In the school office, we are collecting the following:

- Used postage stamps for Macmillan Cancer Support.
- Used batteries for recycling.
- Items for the Hedgehog sanctuary such as blue paper towels, lams dry cat food (chicken flavour) and mealworms.

Any donations of old uniform, PE kits, socks, tights and underwear would be gratefully received as spares.

Breakfast and after school clubs invoices are due to be sent home this week. If your child is due to start an after school activity which will affect their sessions, please email Louisa in the office on louisa.leathwhite@bad.kent.sch.uk and she will amend it accordingly.